
 
 
Dear EUGC Golfers   
 
With the cooperation of the EUGC and MUGS leadership we are extending on a trial 
basis the opportunity to golf in each other's winter events.  
The goal is to provide additional opportunities for each club's members. We hope you 
will join us if you would like to play at Rigenée on a Friday during the winter.  
 
The dates are listed below 
 

November 2024: 8 et 22 December 2024: 6 et 20 January 2025: 10 et 24 

February 2025: 7 et 21 March 2025: 7 et 21  

 
To register please click on the link MUGS Winter Competition 
or via https://www.i-golf.be/ 
 
You will receive a confirmation and will be contacted shortly before the outing with a 
reminder. If your plans change, please contact me (vcozzone@gmail.com).   
Your cards will be submitted back to your club.  
 
Competition format: 18 holes Eclectic competition.   
Put only your gross score on your card.  Scores will be inputted in a spreadsheet with 
results available on MUGS website after each competition. 
 
Tee-offs: 10h30 till 11h10 (flights planned on the first tee) 
 
Green-fee: 55€, including practice balls and Winter trolley.  To be noted that effective 
November 1st all trolleys must be equipped with Winter wheels, hedgehogs or other 
types of Winter wheels.  If you don't have Winter wheels, you can have manual trolleys 
for free. 
 
Buggies in Winter are not allowed most of the time, so please check the "Etat du 
terrain" on Rigenée's website: https://www.rigenee.be/etat-des-terrains 
 
We hope to see many of you participating in this challenge and join for a drink after 
the round at the clubhouse. 
We look forward to welcoming you and we know that you will also welcome our 
members should they join you at Pierpont.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Rigenée.  
 
Best regards, 
Vince Cozzone 
MUGS President 
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